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Dear future Kindergarten Parents, 

 

We are preparing for another exciting school year at École Vickers School. We welcome all Kindergarten 

students who are 5 years old before December 31st, 2022 to register for the 2022-23 school year. École Vickers 

School offers a K-8 dual-track system with instruction in both French Immersion and English. We are a vibrant 

learning community dedicated to your child’s success.  

Our school motto is “Excellence for Every Learner. Respect for Every Individual” and we are committed to 

creating a warm and welcoming school environment where each child’s social, emotional, physical, and academic 

needs are met.  

We have an innovative school community with many ongoing school improvement initiatives: 

 

➢ A commitment to student achievement with an enhanced focus on LITERACY. 

➢ New technology like laptops, iPads, Chromebooks, sound field systems, and updated wireless 

access throughout the building. We have a ratio of nearly 1:1 for technology! 

➢ We offer a comprehensive fine arts program with visual arts, band, and choir with opportunities to 

perform in the community. 

➢ Student Leadership Council, art club, noon hour yoga, Vickers Voyageurs Outdoor Education, 

drama club, and Girls Group are just a few of the opportunities available for our students. 

➢ Noon Hour Homework Club for all students to receive extra support in completing outcomes and 

assignments. 

➢ Take the Lead program to encourage cooperative play at recesses. 

➢ Sports teams – we include all students who would like to participate in sports and Vickers has 

proven athletic success.  

➢ Online school clothing is available for purchase year-round. 

➢ Snack program, canteen, and monthly hot lunches. 

➢ Four new swing sets were installed in summer 2021; a new play gym and accessible wheelchair 

swing were installed in 2020, and new slides were installed in 2018. 

➢ Two brand new Outdoor Learning Spaces: one in the kindergarten area and one in the inner 

courtyard. 

➢ New library flooring and comfortable reading spaces.  

➢ A Before and After School Program run by an independent board and housed in Vickers. 

 
We are excited to learn and grow with your child! Thank you for choosing École Vickers Public School – we are 

thrilled to start your child’s learning journey with you. 

 

On behalf of the École Vickers Public School team, 

 

 

Mrs. Jennie Green, Principal 

Mme Kara Cantin, Vice-Principal 

Mr. Tyler Kuzma, Vice-Principal 

 

 


